
R.  CARBORANI  VISITS  THE
PATRIARCHATE
On  Thursday  the  21st  of  March/3rd  of  April  2014,  Mr  Ramzi
Carborani,  Director  of  the  Office  of  Palestinian  Prime
Minister  Mr  Rami  Hamdallah,  accompanied  by  Archimandrite
Galaktion, Hegoumen at the Church of the Transfiguration in
Ramallah, visited the Patriarchate.

Mr Carborani was received by His Beatitude Theophilos, our
Father and Patriarch of Jerusalem. The meeting included a
constructive discussion on the position of the Christians in
the  Holy  Land  as  well  as  on  protection  and  facilitation
measures secured on their behalf by the Patriarchate.

From the Secretariat-General
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